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RVS/CIR/063/2021-2022                                                     25th JUNE 2021 
 

WELCOME BACK GRADES IX TO XII 
 

Dear Parents (Grades IX- XII), 
 

Greetings! 
 
We will be welcoming our students back to virtual school on Monday, June 
28, 2021.  
 
Please make a note of the following:- 
 

a) Grade IX and XI- Students to log in at 8.00am for circle time with the 
class teacher. This will be followed by regular timetable.  

b) Grade X and Grade XII- Students to login for the Raise the Bar 
examination at 8:30 am. 

c) The Carpediem classes for Grades IX and XI will resume from 
Monday, July 5, 2021. As informed earlier these activities are 
scheduled from 4.00pm- 5.00pm.  

Wishing our students good luck and happiness.  
 
Regards 
Team RVS 

 


